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Health Equity Zones  
Support for communities to  

improve health 

The Washington State Department of Health (DOH) 

is working with community members and partners 

to identify Health Equity Zones. These are 

geographic areas that have poor health outcomes. 

They will receive special support from DOH and 

partners to improve community health. 

 

A statewide Community Advisory Council will work 

together to identify the new Health Equity Zones by 

September 2022. 

Nominate yourself or someone you know to join the 

Community Advisory Council 

Member selection 

If you are nominated or nominate someone 

else, you will be invited to help select council 

members at a December 8 virtual meeting 

 

Meetings and time commitment 

Selected council members will meet online 

monthly from January through September 2022, 

and commit about 6.5 hours to council work 

each month 

 

Compensation  

Council members will be compensated up to 

$280/month 

The council will lay the foundation for 

this important work 

 

The council will include people from across the 

state. They will have different backgrounds and 

life experiences, but will share a common goal: 

building opportunities for everyone in our state 

to live a healthy life. 

 

Learn more and nominate someone: 

www.doh.wa.gov/HealthEquityZones 
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